
THE JOHN AND KELLY GRACE ENDOWMENT FOR GEOSCIENCES 

Available endowment funds will be used to support undergraduate 

students preferably in one the following fields: science education, 

mineralogy, petrology, economic geology or crystallography in the 

following ways: tuition and fees, research activities, or attending/ 

presenting at a national/regional professional meeting.  

Submit letter requesting support by the appointed deadline to Kathy 

Wright at Kathryn.wright@wmich.edu. The scholarship will be awarded 

at the spring awards banquet in April. 


